
Action is urgently needed to improve the mental health and wellbeing of 
health and care workers. Occupational health supports health and care workers, 
and is key to helping reduce the risk of mental health problems and burnout.

To find out more about Occupational Health Awareness Week, visit www.som.org.uk/ohaw/

@SOMNews facebook.com linkedin.com

Occupational Health Awareness Week
Sunday June 19th –  Friday June 24th 2022 

#OHAW22   #OccupationalHealthAwareness

https://www.som.org.uk/ohaw/
https://twitter.com/somnews
https://www.facebook.com/SocietyOccupationalMedicine/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/society-of-occupational-medicine

